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SUBJECT MEETINGS RELATING TO INSPECTIONS CONMDUCTED AT OYSTER CREEX
DOCKET %O. 50-219

Jersey Cantral Powar emd Light Company has committed to corporate
sttendance (D. A. Ross snd R, Ivee Piafrock) at all RO imspection exit
interviews. A review of recent imspections has shown & trend for wmore
snd wore telephone exit meetings baing cenducted with the sbove mamad
corporate level representatives. It {s our view that corperste level
contacts be maintained, howaver, it is car preferemce that these contacts
be maintained in person. On mest imspections these irterviews sheould be
hald sither at the site or at the cerperate offices 1if the sbove mamed
corporate representatives should mot be available to attemd the weeting
at the site. If the inapector comcludes that & telaphone interview
would suffice, the inspector is requested to vefer this metter to
Bsglenal mansgenent so that Regionsl decision may be mads. The smtter
ef maintaining uniformity en a Regional level relative to licemsee
corporate coamitments to the reglon is comsidered sn importsnt matter.
You are requested to give this matter your close attemtion im all future
ifaspecticns conducted at Oyster Creek.

Should you have any questions relative to thie subject, please comtact
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Facilities Operation Bramch
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